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Head Teacher to Home - 12 May 

What has happened in school this week? 

Gosh!  What a very busy week we have enjoyed.   
 
SATs have taken place for pupils in Year 6 and lots of learning 
and fun has ensued across the whole school.   
 
We are pleased to report that we have welcomed many new 
families to Lillington in recent weeks and days and will be  
welcoming more in the coming weeks too.  Our community of 
learners continues to grow, and we are thrilled and delighted to 
have such a busy school and on that note it is important to share 
with you that we have an active waiting list for the 2 year olds 
nursery for September and have limited availability in 3 year 
olds.  Please do ensure that if you or your friends and family  
require a nursery place and have not already applied, they 
should do so by Thursday 25 May. 
 
Please do enjoy reading this week’s newsletter and do please 
ensure you read the important notices that follow on page two. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Lillington Nursery & Primary School. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Children in Reception through to Year 6 have also taken home a  
useful leaflet containing information about parental controls and  
staying safe online. Please remember many platforms have a  
minimum age of 13 years. 

We continue to remind all parents and 
carers that Lillington nursery &  
Primary School is a no smoking or 
vaping site please.  Including car parks 
and  driveways.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

More helpful information via the 
WHIZZ notice regarding  
smartwatches on Page 9. 
 

After School Club 
Please remember to book your children into after school club.   
We will always provide for exceptional last minute emergencies, 
however, advance notice supports our planning and resourcing. 
Thank you.  

Lillington Connect Newsletter -May 2023 
 
https://sway.office.com/QWItSWYOjdmxt1CH?ref=Link 
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What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 

Nursery have enjoyed their Spanish lesson outside  
today! We also had our Show and Tell day, we talked 
about something that is special to us from home.  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

Peake are enjoying athletics and racquet sports as 
part of their PE lessons. Fingers crossed for a pro-
longed spell of fine weather for more outdoor  
practice opportunities.  

Head Teacher to Home - 12 May  

What has happened in Peake this week? 
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What has happened in Drew Class this 

Drew class spent Wednesday morning following 
their new set of instructions: How to Make a Roman 
Road. They had a lot of fun sticking as close to the 
instructions as possible (and gobbling up the fin-
ished product)! 
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 

Year 4 enjoyed exploring real leaflets this 
week as we continue our persuasive writing 
process work. 
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What has happened in King Class  

this week? 

 
King Class completed their SATS this week. Every child put 100% 
effort into answering every question and they should all be proud of 
themselves. The questions were challenging so resilience was partic-
ularly important this week. We've got so many exciting things to look 
forward to for the rest of the term.  Pictures are from our Friday  
afternoon PSHRE lesson. 



 

 
 
 

 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home-12 May 

What has happened in Angelou Class 

this week? 

Huge congratulations to Angelou and the  
rest of Year 6 for completing their SATs!  
They showed remarkable resilience  
throughout particularly tough assessments  
and should all be very proud. 
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We are week One when we  

return on Monday 15 May 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus


 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter and taking  
a note of the important information and dates.  

 
Have an enjoyable Weekend.  

We look forward to welcoming you all back on  
Monday 15 May.  

 
  


